

PRIME MINISTER · PREMIER MINISTRE

September 15 & 16, 2018

Dear Friends:

I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to everyone attending the 2018 Roncesvalles Polish Festival.

This event offers a wonderful opportunity for participants to experience Polish arts, food and culture. I am sure that everyone in attendance will enjoy this chance to learn more about the Polish-Canadian community's rich heritage.

This event also provides a wonderful opportunity to celebrate the 100th anniversary of Poland's National Independence Day, the 40th anniversary of the election of His Holiness Pope John Paul II, and to highlight the outstanding contributions that Canadians of Polish descent make to our nation's success in all fields of endeavour.

I would like to thank the organizers for ensuring a successful event and for fostering fellowship in the community. Canada is a nation defined by and celebrated for its pluralism, and you can take pride in your efforts to strengthen its vibrant multicultural fabric.

On behalf of the Government of Canada, I offer my best wishes for an enjoyable festival in Toronto.

Sincerely,

The Rt. Hon. Justin P. J. Trudeau, P.C., M.P. Prime Minister of Canada

